At a Special Meeting of the Malone Village Board,
held on June 15, 2020 at 12:15 PM at 343 West Main
Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor

Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee
Brian Langdon Trustee

Also in attendance:

Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Rebahka Scaccia, Temp. Village Clerk
Kevin Nichols, Village Attorney

Mayor Dumas started the meeting off by stating the Village’s main priority is seeing that the
derelict property (Flanagan and Lashomb buildings) be renovated or demolished to satisfy
existing Code violations.

Upon the motion of Trustee Langdon with a second by Trustee McKee and unanimously carried to go
into Executive Session at 12:20PM.

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee McKee and unanimously carried to come
out of Executive Session.

ADJOURNMENT:
Upon the motion of Trustee Boyea to adjourn the meeting at 1:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Rebahka Scaccia, Vllage Clerk




